
MEMORANDUM 

RE: Docket No 06-00259 

FROM: Patsy Fulton , 
SUBJECT: Letter from Cindy and Doyle Boyd 

In reference to .the letter filed on March 20, 2007 in this Docket, I spoke to 
Matt Pickney today and confirmed that Doyle Boyd was excluded fkom the 
rate reclassification from Residential to Commercial due to their cabin not 
being on the rental program. The rate will not be increased for Cindy and 
Doyle Boyd. In addition, Cindy and Doyle Boyd were not noticed by the 
TRA because, according to TWS, the rate is not going to be increased for 
this residential property. 


